
 

 

C 98 (2019-20)                                        D                   Date: 14/02/2020        

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

To, 

Primary School Parents (Grade 1-Grade 7) 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Greetings! 

 

With the Final Examination coming up in a months’ time, we shall be 

starting class tests on the syllabus in various subjects. These will be mini 

tests based on a chapter or a concept each to ease out the revision process 

of the learners. These tests will provide us a tool to understand which 

concepts needs reinforcement. 

These tests forms a part of internal assessments. It is a sincere request that 

you sign each test so that all of us are an equal part of our learners’ 

progress. 

The dates for the test will be mentioned in Home work template. 

Thanks for your cooperation as always. 

 

Team SVM 


